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Dear Parents/Carers 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We have come to the end of an incredibly busy half term and 
have been delighted to celebrate lots of achievements in our 
end of term assembly today. We were very proud to be able 
to give out lots of great attendance awards, gold stars and 
merit certificates as well as Spelling Bee awards. I 
also  gave the teachers the unenviable task of nominating 
children for their class Pupil of the Term. Well done to 
Elsie, Nina, Emily T, Darcie, Oriana, Emily A, Finley, Lottie, 
Scarlet, Amyra, Romeo and Oliver A. 

We welcomed David and Barbara Seamarks to join us in 
assembly to thank them for hosting our fabulous lambing 
day, which raised a fabulous amount of funds to support the 
children in school. It was a really enjoyable day for 
everyone and we hope to be able to repeat it in the future. 

We have some staff changes for next term-we have said a 
fond farewell to Mrs Barfoot, Mrs Harradine and Miss 
Herbert and we will be welcoming Mrs Croxford who will be 
joining our Nursery team. Ms Khinda will be joining our 
Reception class team.  

Miss Butt will remain as Woodpeckers class teacher for the 
Summer Term as Miss Howes has now left. 

I hope that you all have a lovely relaxing break with your 
families and look forward to seeing you back in school on 
Tuesday 16th April. 

 

Mrs Headland 

 

 

 

 

 

28th March 2024 

Attendance 

A big well done to Eagles class 
last week with 98.6%. The whole 
school attendance is 95.6% but 
we are aiming for 98%    

Diary Dates 
28th March—Last Day of Term 
15th April—Inset Day 
16th April—Return to School 

18th April—Year 3 Viking & Anglo Saxon Day 

19th April—Djembe Concert Yr3 Further information to follow 

1st May—Coffee & Cake with Mrs C 2.30pm 

6th May—Bank Holiday 

13th May—SATs Week Yr6 

20th May—Class Photos & Year 6 Leavers Photos 

24th May—Year 1 Cake Sale 

24th May—Last Day of Half Term 

3rd June—Return to School 

Medical and First Aid Tracker 

We are in the process of introducing a new package called Medical Tracker to notify you of any accidents in 
school. If your child has an accident at school you will be sent an email notification, so you will no longer re-
ceive a paper copy as per previous practice. We are hoping to have completely phased this in by Easter. For 
this reason please can we ask you to check your emails regularly. We will of course still call you if we have any 
immediate concerns in school.   

For this reason please can we ask you to check your emails regularly. We will of course still call you if we have 
any immediate concerns in school. 

Fund Raising Events 

There have been many fund raising events 
happening at school recently and we really 
appreciate your continued support.  We are 
delighted to report the following totals which will 
be used to spend on books for 
schools:- 

Raffle for the cakes = £70.00 

Sponsored Read = £1571.65 

Scholastic Book Fair = £550.00  

Red Nose Day = £263.90 
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Spring Lambing Day 

 

 

 

 World Book Day 
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